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Comments: I agree with ALL of the Reservations and Concerns of the FOCCC on the South Fork Cave Creek

Day Use Project. 

One of my main concerns is the 4 month closure. More and more areas are closed to the general public, yet

those of power, money and/or connections are allowed in these spaces that become closed. We find out we

donate to a certain conservation group and then find out that those who have special connections to that  group

are allowed in. Further studies of impact need to be considered stated by the FOCCC. Limiting access in a fair

manner may be an alternative to full closure.

People must experience a place with all their senses to love it. Looking at National Geographic and a Zoom

presentation doesn't give a true love of a place. Reasonably limit rather than closure.


